December 16, 2019

Eric Sitkiewitz, Council President 900 Quay Street Manitowoc, WI 54220

Dear Council President Sitkiewitz,

I regret to inform you that I am resigning my position as Manitowoc Alderperson for District 1, effective December 31, 2019. I have been proud to serve as a member of the Common Council since 2013, and own several businesses in the community. The continued growth of my businesses is no longer compatible with my role as an alderperson, so I am resigning to avoid any potential conflicts of interest.

I appreciate the support of the residents of District 1 in voting for me, and I thank them for the opportunity to serve on the Common Council.

Sincerely,

Mike Howe KHM

Alderperson, District 1

CC:

Mayor Justin M. Nickels City Clerk Deborah Neuser